
Grammy-Winning Group to Play At New University Arena-NOT ASU, Guess Where?
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EXTRA EXTRA!

Check it out fans! Grammy-winning group, Lady Antebellum is bringing their "Own the Night" 2011 tour to Phoenix!

It is official! The Multi-Platinum group's "Own the Night" tour will come to Phoenix at the new Grand Canyon University Arena located at 33rd
Avenue and Camelback on Thursday, November 17th. Singer, Josh Kelley and Randy Montana will be performing as special guests. 

IMPORTANT for Lady Antebellum fans! Tickets are available for purchase here beginning Saturday, August 27th at 10am sharp!

"We named our new album 'Own The Night' with our Fall tour in mind. Creating a once-in-a-lifetime night for our fans in every city we visit is the
goal...living in the moment and 'owning the night' together. Hilary and Dave and I can't wait to be back out on the road sharing some of the new
stuff we've been working on, in addition to all of the hits we'll probably never get tired of playing," explains the band's Charles Kelley.

To view a full list of tour dates click here. Make sure to buy local tickets here or here. If any questions, call 602-252-2915.
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